The Grove United Methodist Church (Woodbury Campus) is seeking one or two **Infant and Child Caregivers** to provide childcare for children ages infant to two-years-old on Sunday mornings and children infant to 10 years occasionally during evenings.

- Hours are 8:45am 11:45 am Sundays with additional hours available, but not required, for other church events such as evening meetings.
- The Nursery Caregivers will be paid \$40 for the Sunday morning childcare and \$13/hour for any non-Sunday morning hours.
- It is anticipated that the Nursery Caregivers will work out a schedule to cover all necessary Sunday morning and other childcare needs.
- With the help of church staff, Nursery Caregivers will organize and train other potential caregivers.
- The Nursery Caregivers will provide loving care for all children in a safe environment.
- Nursery Caregivers will interact with all parents with a welcoming and encouraging attitude.
- Nursery Caregivers will complete a background check and the online Safe Sanctuary training provided by the church.
- Nursery Caregivers need to be CPR and First Aid trained. If not yet trained, The Grove will provide financial support for training.

Some childcare experience is required. To apply, contact Carey Erkel at cerkel@BeingTheHope.org or call 651-738-0305, ext. 19.